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 “A community of learners respecting each other, embracing differences, and realizing our potential.” 
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PES PSSC Meeting Minutes 

21 February 2023 – In-Person 

Attendees: → Greg Norton, Gina Fifield, Steven Robar, Amber Teakles, Sarah Cleveland, Dana Stoesz, *new 
member*  

 PES PSSC MEETING SPECIAL NOTES 

Time:  
 
Chairperson 
 
Secretary 

→ 5:30PM-7:30PM 
 
→ Amber Teakles 
 
→Sarah Cleveland  

• Next Meeting – April 18th, 2023 (in person)  

Key Points Discussed  

Topic 
No.  

Topic  Highlights 

1. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

School Tour  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 The PSSC was taken on a walking tour of the school facility. Discussion around student 
population demographics, staffing demographics, allocation of staff resources, and 
relocation of classrooms / areas of the school was facilitated by Mr. Norton, Ms. Fifield, 
and Mr. Robar.  
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